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In October 2002, members were invited to a full briefing on the outcomes of the MORI 
2002 poll of Southwark residents. 
 
The aim of this report is to highlight outcomes of particular relevance to this sub-
committee, which members may wish to make use of to inform preparations for their 
annual meeting with the Executive Member in February and/or the selection of future 
scrutiny topics for the 2003/4 work programme of the sub-committee (a planning 
meeting is scheduled for April). 
 
Attached as Appendix 1 are a series of slides explaining the background to the MORI 
poll, and highlighting the views of residents on: 
 
• Good and bad things about Southwark 
• Areas where improvements are needed 
• What the priorities should be for the Council 
• Which services are most important 
• Level of satisfaction with services 
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